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VISION STATEMENT 

 

The Jefferson County School District will be a premier educational institution, a source of pride 

and creativity, and the cornerstone of academic excellence producing life-long learners who are 

college and career ready.  

August 4, 2024 

 

Dear Scholars, Parents, and Community Stakeholders, 

 

I am thrilled to welcome you all back to Jefferson County School District as we kick off another year 

of learning, growth, and possibilities.  As we embark on this journey together, I want to extend a 

warm and heartfelt welcome to each of you. 

 

To our scholars: Welcome back!  I hope you are feeling refreshed, excited, and ready to dive into all 

the amazing opportunities that await you this school year.  Remember that your potential is limitless, 

and with hard work, dedication, and a positive attitude, you can achieve anything you set your mind 

to.  Embrace the challenges, savor the triumphs, and know that we are here to support you every step 

of the way. 

 

To our parents: Welcome back!  Your partnership and involvement in your child's education are 

invaluable to their success.  Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of educating and nurturing 

your children.  Together, let's work hand in hand to create a supportive and enriching environment 

where every child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. 

 

To our community stakeholders: Welcome back!  Your support, collaboration, and engagement are 

vital to the success of our district.  Thank you for standing by us, for championing our students, and 

for believing in the power of education to transform lives.  Your contributions make a meaningful 

difference, and we are grateful for your unwavering commitment to our school community. 

 

As we look ahead to the coming school year, I am filled with excitement and optimism for all the 

possibilities that lie ahead.  Let us approach this year with open hearts, open minds, and a shared 

dedication to creating a positive and inclusive learning environment for all. 

 

Together, let's strive for excellence, embrace diversity, foster creativity, and instill a love of learning 

in every child.  Let's support each other, celebrate our differences, and work towards a common goal 

of providing our students with the tools they need to succeed in school and in life. 

 

I am honored to serve as your Superintendent, and I look forward to a year filled with growth, 

achievement, and meaningful connections.  Together, we can make a difference, we can inspire 

greatness, and we can build a brighter future for our children. 

 

Welcome back, Jefferson County School District family!  Let's make this school year one to 

remember! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Adrian Hammitte, Ph.D. 


